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Praxair building demolition starts week of March 16, 2015 
 

 

 

King County’s contractor for the Fremont 
Siphon Replacement project will begin 
demolishing the Praxair building located in the 
Fremont (north) project area. Removing the 
building makes room for the project’s north 
tunnel shaft. The microtunnel machine will be 
lowered 75 feet down the north shaft to bore 
holes under the Ship Canal for the new 
siphon’s two 60-inch diameter pipes.  

All of the work will occur inside the fenced 
area (see map). Demolishing the building 
requires use of excavators, trucks and front-
end loaders.  

Building materials will be recycled to the 
extent possible. Any remaining materials will 
be sent to a certified disposal site. 

To protect public safety the sidewalk and 
parking lane on the north side of the building 
will be closed.  

You can help keep the work area safe too. 
Avoid the project site during work hours, and 
do not engage individuals working at the site. 
Contact the 24-hour project information line 
(206-205-5428) with questions or concerns. 

What to expect 
• Work on weekdays from 7:00 a.m. - 6 p.m. 
• No access to the Praxair Building or 

parking area for the rest of the project 
• Increased noise and activity at the site 
• More trucks on roads near the site 
• Closed sidewalks and no parking along the 

southern side of N.W. 36th St. 

For more information 

Call the 24-hour project information line: 

206-205-5428 
Visit www.kingcounty.gov/fremontsiphon 

Email: doug.marsano@kingcounty.gov  

Sidewalks and parking along the south side of N.W. 36th St. will 
be closed while King County contractors remove the Praxair 

Building. Work starts the week of March 16, 2015. 
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